


Goodbye Yousafzai!



Hello from Ms Tumburi and 
Veronica, we’ve missed you 

while in lockdown!



We won’t be able to say a 
proper goodbye in school like 
we usually would, so I want to 

remind you of some of the 
fantastic things we have done 

this year!



While you were in Yousafzai, we 
learned in lots of creative ways



You did a lot of making…







And we loved a bit of drama!



We were not the best at taking 
selfies!



But we had great fun trying!



Or got someone else to take the photo!



Even though it was only half a 
year, I had the best time teaching 

you all.

You are all amazing and have a 
really special bond with each 

other which I hope you always 
keep.



You have all been an absolute pleasure to teach, 
Yousafzai!

We have had lots of giggles and fun times together 
and I will truly miss every single one of you.

I hope you continue to be respectful, hard-working 
and ambitious like you have been in year 5. Good 

luck next year and beyond.

You will be fantastic!


